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STUDENT COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are excited to announce that our school is holding a 
popcorn fundraiser to raise money for our upcoming 
commencement [ceremony/trip/etc]. The popcorn will be sold 
for $2 per bag. 
 
Commencement is an important milestone for our students, 
and the funds raised through this popcorn sale will help cover 
the costs associated with making the event special and 
memorable. Your support through this fundraiser is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Popcorn will be available to purchase online weekly.   
(available until Wednesday nights at midnight for that week.)   
Popcorn will be available to purchase on Friday’s by Cash.  Please bring exact 
change. Delivery to the students on Friday’s. We encourage you to use School 
Cash Online. 
 
Please consider purchasing a bag (or two!) of delicious 
popcorn to support our Grade 8 students. If you have any 
questions, please don't hesitate to reach out. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms Danyal, Ms Wighton and Mr Hoy 


